
OUR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2022 

Welcome to our March Newsletter.  

Today is the Pancake Tuesday, 1st of March and Rebecca, a past pupil from 

Transition Year is with us this week on work experience.  She made us pancakes 

with the help of the 6th Class.  They were delicious. 

As part of our Lenten Campaign, we plan on helping the Ukrainians in their 

current plight by gathering and sending items they require at this difficult time 

like clothes, blakets and personal items. 

We are delighted to be back together after our midterm break with the Covid 

restrictions lifted so we no longer have to wear the face masks in school! 

Our school looks lovely as our plants are in full bloom.  We are looking forward 

to going to Swimming lessons after Easter.  We are enjoying all the Drama, 

Sport, French and Music classes at school. 

In the Junior Room, we have been busy learning about space and made a display 

of the solar system and created our own space ships. 

The children in the Senior Room are busy researching, designing and creating 

their own products for the Junior Entrepreneur Programme.  This week, they 

are presenting their ideas to the judges of Dragons Den: Bernard, Chairperson 

of the Board of Management and two Transition Year students: Rebecca and 

Ewan. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


